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Week 8 
Wednesday, 24th 
November 
 NHS Year 7 TransiƟon 
 Year 5 Leadership 
Speeches Round 1 
Thursday, 25th 
November 
 Year 2 to 3 TransiƟon 
 Year 6 Boys Cultural 
ConnecƟons with Uncle 
Mick 
Friday, 26th November 
 Swim School 
 Assembly 
 
Week 9 
Monday, 29th November 
 Swim School 
 Year 6 Girls Cultural  
ConnecƟons with Uncle 
Mick 
Tuesday, 30th November 
 Swim School 
 LiƩle Learners (last day) 
Wednesday, 1st 
December 
 Swim School 
 LiƩle Learners (last day) 
 NHS Year 7 TransiƟon 
 Year 5  Leadership 
Speeches Round 2 
Thursday, 2nd December 
 Swim School 
 NHS Clontarf  
OrientaƟon 
Friday, 3rd December 
 FUN DAY! 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

High School Transi on – Starts  this week  
Parents of our Year 6 students should have received a leƩer explaining the transiƟon process.  
The dates of the Year 7 orientaƟon at Narrandera High School are:  
Wednesday 24th November 2021  
Wednesday 1st December 2021  
Wednesday 8th December 2021  
If you have any quesƟons, please do not hesitate to contact the High School.  
 
Year 5 Leadership Speeches  
Our Year 5 students who have elected to run for leadership posiƟons in 2022 will undertake their 
first round of speeches tomorrow, Wednesday 24th November. Our main round will be completed 
next Wednesday 1st December. Unfortunately, parents are unable to aƩend due to COVID 
restricƟons, however we are looking at ways can stream our student’s speech to individual parents. 
Further informaƟon from your classroom teacher will be forwarded soon.   
 
Year 6 Gradua on  
Our Year 6 graduaƟon ceremony and dinner will be held on Thursday 9th December as follows:  
CRC Church : 6:00pm – 7:00pm  
Narrandera Exies Club: 7:00pm – 8:00pm  
School Hall: 8:00 – 9:00 disco  
Notes and informaƟon have been handed to our Year 6 students already. As you would have 
noƟced we are moving between locaƟons throughout the night. The reason for this is to allow 
greater numbers of family members to be involved to witness their child finish the last year of 
primary school. If you have any quesƟons, please do not hesitate to contact the front office, 
however further informaƟon will be forwarded soon.   
 
Presenta on Day  
Our Annual PresentaƟon Day will be held on Tuesday 7th December, starƟng at 10:30am. The 
awards handed out on the day will be very similar to previous years. This is a Ɵme when we formally 
recognise the achievements of our students and all the hard work they have put into their studies 
this year. At this stage, Department of EducaƟon is limiƟng parents to this event, therefore we have 
decided to Livestream the event through online media and only have our students aƩend. We will 
have a suitably qualified person to undertake this process to make sure the quality is of the highest 
standard. Further details will be released soon on how this will be streamed. Unfortunately on this 
occasion this is the only way we can keep our school together on this special day.   
 
2022 Classes  
We are currently working on class structures for 2022. If you are moving away from Narrandera at 
the end of the year and your child will not be aƩending Narrandera Public School in 2022, could you 
please advise the school office as soon as possible. Also if you know of any families moving into 
the Narrandera zone and will be aƩending our school next year, please let us know, as grade 
numbers have a significant impact on the formaƟon of classes.  
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Canteen 
News 

Specials for Recess ONLY 
Wednesday –  Gluten Free Zucchini Slice 

$1.00 
Thursday –  Ham & Cheese Sliders $1.00 

Friday –  Nachos $3.00 

Don’t forget to order your 
Sushi or Chicken & Fried 

Rice  
Wednesday mornings for 

Thursday lunch.  
$4.00 per roll for Sushi 

$5.00 Chicken & Fried Rice 

Principal:   Derek Noffke 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Kerryn Cassidy  
                 Stage 3 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Kindergarten Transi on  
Our Kindergarten transiƟon program will finish on Wednesday 1st December. We are conƟnuing 
to take enrolments for our Kindergarten class for 2022, so please come into the office and get an 
enrolment form. Also, if you know anyone with Kindergarten aged children, please encourage them 
to consider our school.  
 
School Student Transport Scheme (SSTS)  
Does your child travel on a bus?  
Will your child need school bus travel in 2022?  
Have you moved house or has your child changed schools?  
Have you changed your phone number?  
These are all reasons to either update your details or apply for school bus travel.  
It is a simple online process that needs to be completed prior to starƟng school in 2022.  
I need to update my details ‐ hƩps://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/updateDetails  
I need to put in a new applicaƟon ‐ hƩps://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/howToApply  
If you are having trouble accessing the above sites at home or you require help, please drop into 
the office and ask. We can have someone show you how to update your details.  
 
Have a great week.  
 
Derek Noņe  
Principal   
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Swim notes and money due Wednesday 24th November 
Book Club due Tuesday 30th November 
Year 6 Farewell notes and money due Wednesday 1st December 
Noah’s Ark notes due Friday 3rd December  

REMINDERS  

NOTES 

Girls Cultural Connec ons Day with Uncle Mick: Date has been changed from 
Friday 26th to Monday 29th November  

Year 2 to 3 Transition 
 
The final day of the Year 2 to 3 transition will 
be held on Thursday 25th November. This will 
be a full day.  
All current Year 2 students will be provided 
with a free BBQ lunch but will need to bring 
their own recess and water bottle. 
Students are required to wear their sports 
uniform.  

LIBRARY 
Our school library will closed during the last week of school: Monday 13th to 
Thursday 16th December. 
We would appreciate if all library books be returned by Wednesday 8th December.  
With careful searching, these books o en turn up under beds, in cupboards, in the 
car, or backpacks!  
An Overdue No ce Slip will be sent home with students who have overdue books.  
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5/6M enjoyed playing tennis for 
sport and really showed their 
competitive side!  
 
Tennis is a great sport for 
maintaining health and fitness, 
strength and agility.  
 
Playing tennis can improve critical 
and tactical thinking and increases 
mental alertness and, best of all, it is 
FUN! 
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  Yummy 
for my 

tummy! 

The  
SWEET  TOOTH  

Gazette 
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Fun Day!  

Bring your money on Fun Day! Fun Day will be held on 3rd  
December (Week 9 Friday) for the whole school!. Students will bring 
in money to spend at the stalls. The stalls will be run by Stage 3 (Year 
5/6), some of the stalls for example will be a bouncy house, show 
bags, lucky dip, petting zoo, sock wrestling and slippery pole (both 
of which will be supervised by a staff member), and a whole bunch of 
food stalls ranging from soft drinks to cupcakes. 
The stalls will cost 50c - $2 each, except the show bags which will 
be $8 each.  
All of the profits will go back to the school to help pay for things like 
excursions, Year 6 farewell dinner and lots of other stuff.  
We can’t wait for this splendid day so bring in your money on 3rd 
December!  
 
By Clare 5/6M   



COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 



COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 

Narrandera Medical Centre 
 

While lockdowns in outbreak areas have been difficult, we 
have been fortunate enough to experience more freedom. 

The future however, will not be a return to what we 
know, but is yet to be seen.  

Let’s keep our town safe by lifting our  
vaccination rates to the very best they can be. 

Many children in the Narrandera area have already been 
vaccinated, but if your children have not, please don’t wait. 

 
Call Narrandera Medical Centre 

6958 1000 
 

to book an appointment.  
We no longer have a waiting list.  

Appointments are usually available for Pfizer or  
AstraZeneca vaccination in less than a week. 


